
Year 10 London South East College Career Fair
Year 10 had the opportunity on Tuesday the 25th April to 
attend the London South East College Bromley Career Fair. 
London South East Colleges is a selective A Level centre for 
excellence, offering a wide range of A Level courses aimed at high 

achieving students. LSEC has been rated as ‘good with outstanding 
features’ by Ofsted and named Further Education College of the 
Year and Overall Further Education Provider of the Year in 2021. 
They hosted the Careers Fair with a variety of 
employers/providers attending the Fair, such as TfL, CITB, 
Loughborough University, The London College of Beauty, the Royal 

Navy, and different vocational industries.

Year 10 posing for the LSEC Instagram post.



Year 10 London South East College Career Fair
The event will provide students with the opportunity to engage with 
as many employers, training providers and FE/HE colleges as 
possible, to enable young people to explore career and learning 
pathways. As seen by the picture below with the Metropolitan 
Police team.

Year 10 with the Metropolitan Police Liaison Team

Students have already 

emailed providers and found 

additional experiences for 

the summer holidays, 

including various work 

placements and University 

stays. Year 10 were a credit 

to St Paul’s Academy and 

represented them in a 

positive light at the event. 

#trendingYear10LSEC


